
 

Friday 21st May 2021  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Since September 2020, there has been a requirement for all primary age children to be 

taught Relationships and Health Education. These subjects are designed to equip our 

children with the knowledge to make informed decisions about their wellbeing, health 

and relationships, as well as preparing them for a successful adult life. The world for all 

young people looks very different from the way it did 20 years ago when this curriculum 

was last updated – these changes bring the content into the 21st century, so that it is 

relevant for our children.  

 

As a school we will have the flexibility to deliver the content in a way that is appropriate 

for our pupils. We are required by law to consult with parents on our school approach 

to Relationships, Health and Sex Education. We started this process in February last year 

with a consultation meeting. This was attended by a group of parents, the school nurse 

and Reverend Katryn. As a result of this consultation meeting, we began to formulate a 

whole school approach and policy document. To complete our consultation process, I 

would like to share with you our draft school policy and supporting documents. If you 

would like to give any feedback or ask any questions, please do so on the form attached 

to this email. All comments and thoughts are greatly appreciated. Please return any 

comments by Friday 28th May. Many thanks. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Mrs M Harris  

 

 


